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Cabrillo Symphonic Chorus
heads to Las Vegas

AMERICAN CHORAL DIRECTORS ASSOCIATION-WESTERN
DIVISION CONFERENCE

The Cabrillo Symphonic Chorus
performs at the Western Division
Regional Conference ofthe

American Choral Directors Association
this Thursday, February 26, at 11:00 a.m.
at the Guardian Angel Cathedral in Las
Vegas, Nevada. The program includes:
• Eric Whitacre’s “i thank You God,” a

musical composition of an extract
from an e. e. cummings poem of the
same title

• Leonard Bernstein’s “Chichester
Psalms,” a three-movement work
composed in 1965 for chorus and
orchestra of Psalm 108, verse 2; Psalm
100; Psalm 23; Psalm 2, verses 1-4;
Psalm 131; and Psalm 133, verse 1
Most of the musicians who were our

orchestra for the Music for the Feast of

Christmas concerts this past December
are accompanying us to Las Vegas.
Soloists featured in our Las Vegas
program are:
• Jennie Odryna, Soprano, “i thank You

God” and “Chichester Psalms”
• Dinah Phillips, Alto, “Chichester

Psalms”
• John Hughes, Tenor, “Chichester

Psalms”
• Paul Trigg, Bass, “Chichester Psalms”
• Tarek Chakib, Child Treble,

“Chichester Psalms”
Wish us luck as we wend our separate

ways to and back from Las Vegas to
represent the Cabrillo Symphonic
Chorus at this important event! We’ve
worked all January and up until now.
We’re ready!

Things you
should have in

your possession
By now, you should all have your

Dvorák Stabat Mater scores and practice
CDs. If you do not have a score, you
need to purchase one from our librarian,
Leslie Karst, Alto II. If you do not have
a practice CD, see your section head for
one. The score and CD together are $20.
Make your check out to Cabrillo Chorus
and give it to Leslie Karst.

You should also have picked up the
errata sheet for your section (or for all
four sections) and should have marked
your score per these errata. Thank you,
Amethyst Ware, Soprano II, for going
through Larry Granger’s score to create
these errata sheets for each section!

Last week, you should have picked up
another handout, the translation of the
Latin text of Stabat Mater into English.

Also look for the handout Song-
Learning Systems, which explains how
to use the practice CD.

Registered?
Please make sure that you are

registered in Music 61, Cabrillo
Symphon i c
C h o r u s ,
S e c t i o n
35041, for
S p r i n g
S e m e s t e r
2 0 0 4 .
E v e r y o n e ,
new and returning members, need to be
registered. If you need to Add the course,
see our librarian, Leslie Karst, Alto II,
for an Add slip signed by Cheryl
Anderson.

Costume form
turned in?

SEE CAROL KERFOOT, ALTO I

New members need to fill out a
costume form with their measurements
and return to our costume mistress,
Carol Kerfoot, Alto I, with a check made
out to Cabrillo Chorus for $125, men,
or $90, women. Please see Carol to get
a form.

Notices,
information

If you have information pertinent to
the chorus, such as about voice or choral
workshops or performances, you may
want to put that information in this
newsletter or on the
Cabrillo Symphonic
Chorus web site. To place
an article in this
newsletter, notify Sonya
Newlyn, Soprano II,
sonya_newlyn@yahoo.com.
To place information on the web site,
notify Topsy Smalley,
tosmalle@cabrillo.edu.


